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   Rock Island Arsenal Unveils New, Dynamic Display at QC Airport 
         
          ‘High Impact Display Highlights Arsenal Strengths’  
 
 
The Quad City International Airport is now the site of a new, permanent 
Rock Island Arsenal Display that features dynamic graphics and designs 
highlighting attributes of the Quad City’s largest employer. 
 
The new display, which tells the story of the Arsenal, is 15 feet long, ten feet 
high, made of brushed aluminum and contains a DVD player for videos that 
highlight different commands on the Arsenal Island. 
 
“I am confident that this high-impact display will make will build awareness for 
the importance of the Rock Island Arsenal,” said Jimmy Morgan, Program 
Director of the Rock Island Arsenal Development Group and former Senior 
Executive for TACOM.  “We finally have the opportunity to hang a lantern on the 
Quad City’s number one employer and I am very pleased to make this 
announcement today.” 
 
“I recall traveling for years around the country on Arsenal business to places like 
Huntsville, Alabama,” said Morgan.  “Their airport has a huge display promoting 
the presence of the Redstone Arsenal and I’d think to myself, `Why can’t we 
have something like that back in the Quad Cities where our Arsenal is so 
important to our region.” 
 
Morgan decided to do something about that goal.  Working with Al Wilson, 
Garrison Manager at the Arsenal, the two pushed the initiative forward. Wilson, 
who has been employed at the Arsenal since 1974, always felt the Arsenal was 
never fully understood by the traveling public let alone the many Quad Citians.   
 
“Developing a multi-media educational display at the Quad City International 
Airport seemed to be a natural since the Airport is such a gateway for residents 



and visitors alike,” said Wilson. I too became increasingly concerned about the 
lack of understanding about the Arsenal’s importance in the region. Four years 
ago we started working on the project to create something that was both 
informational about the Arsenal commands, but also something educational 
given the historical significance of the island.  This display meets both objectives 
in a terrific way.”  
 
“For visitors coming into the Quad Cities via the Airport, this dynamic new display 
will both catch their attention and appeal to their sense of history and 
patriotism,” said U.S. Rep. Phil Hare.  “There is both a rich history and a national 
significance attached to the Rock Island Arsenal.  I am very pleased that we are 
taking this step forward to show the rest of the world what a unique and 
successful island this is.”  
 
The Rock Island Arsenal is the largest employer in the Quad Cities with 7,000 
employees.  In addition, it supports 14,000 additional jobs in surrounding 
communities for a combined economic impact of more than $1.1 billion. 
 
Funding for the new Rock Island Arsenal Airport Display was secured by the the 
Rock Island Arsenal Development Group, and through funding from the States of 
Iowa and Illinois. 
 
The exhibit was designed and built by Presentation Graphics of Cedar Rapids, 
while Jacobs Thoms managed the project. 
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